Jane Rasely

From: Roberta N. <robertasn@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 1:46 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Opposition to Master Use for these projects PLN50880 and SPR PLN50880 CUP

Dear Ms. Sontag,

| am responding to the Site Plan and design Review Conditional Use permit on theses two projects, PLN50880 SPR
PLN50880 CUP. This project is way out of scale for our town core. it is going to bring noise pollution, parking problems
and

contribute to a already crowded downtown. Let’s keep Bainbridge friendly and open for locals and tourists alike. i would
like to see a proposal

that is in scale with our lovely village. | oppose continuing the master use permit as planned for these properties.

Thanks you,
Roberta Nelson

6017 Rose Loop NE
206-228-7967



